
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
The Membership Pillar is again offering a series of virtual workshops that will assist 

current Lodge Secretaries, those aspiring to the office and Worshipful Masters, 
Wardens & others, wishing to learn more about the office 

  
First in a Series 

Saturday, October 23rd, 2021 
Comfort of your own home 

8:30am to 8:59am for Fellowship 
9:00am Workshop Commences 

Workshop ends at 11:15am  
Registration information below            

 
Topics Include 

 

Duties & Responsibilities 
Protecting Personal Information of Members 

Prospective Members & Guarding the West Gate 
Dues – Demits – Suspensions - Restorations 
Communications – Summons - Newsletters  

Regular - Emergent – Committee of General Purposes Meetings 
Official Visit of DDGM & Completing the L – Forms  

Building Compliance & Life Safety Inspection Made Easy 
Amalgamation & Surrendering the Warrant 

 
Please Note:  

This is a popular workshop, so based on demand, additional workshops will be scheduled.  
Should this date not work for you, please submit your name etc, so that you are on  

the list for the next scheduled workshop, thank you. 
 

To register for the workshop, please contact: R.W. Bro. Rick Cadotte 
Chairman of Seminars & Workshops Committee  

Register by email, including your name, rank, Lodge name & number, & District 
masoniclectures@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 

 

Lodge Secretary  
Virtual Workshop 
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